
 

 

May 5, 2025 
 

To: Branches & Facilities 
 
  

2025 Updated By-law Amendments and Proposed Resolutions 
 

Subsequent to the B&F issued on Saturday May 3, 2025, 2025 By-Law Amendments and 
Proposed Resolutions, a page with a properly submitted proposed By-Law Amendment was 
missing from the package in error and has now been added.  There were also a few minor 
adjustments to the agenda that are now included as well. 
 

Each amendment and proposal (link to the Convention Binder is located in the menu section 
of the main convention page) is shown in its original wording as submitted to the National 
Office, however all have been presented in the “Be it resolved that…” format to conform to 
Robert’s Rules. 
 
Please ensure that all your members have the opportunity to study these amendments and 
proposals, and to discuss them at a Branch Meeting prior to Convention. 
 

The members should be reminded that, in accordance with the By-laws, the attached 
amendments are the only ones that may be voted on at the 2025 Convention, in accordance 
with Section II, article 20.6.  
 

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact the National Office. 
 

In solidarity, 
 
 

 
Nick von Schoenberg    Scott Loder 
President     Executive Vice President 

https://catca.ca/convention-2025/
https://catca.ca/members-portal/union-by-laws/

